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10th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

KS3 Curriculum Presentations 

 
Please find below the link to the presentations from our Curriculum Evening last Wednesday. Unfortunately, on 

the night, both Mrs Gribbens and Mrs Ingrouille were ill. Mrs Ingrouille will send out information on Learning 

Support and Inclusion subsequently while we will look forward to Mrs Gribbens talking about Mathematics next 

year!  

 
PowerPoint Presentation (ladiescollege.com) 
Please find below the link to the Form that was referred to, particularly regarding reviewing our parent facing 

systems. Your feedback is important as we look to put in place a new Management Information System over the 

next year, including the option for a small group of parents to be part of the review in person. 
Microsoft Forms 
 

Finally, teachers are making increasing use over this year of OneNote ClassNotebook and we are moving towards 

recommending that all students should have a pen compatible with their device. We are able to supply these at 

cost price and including engraving with your daughter’s name for £22. Please complete the Form below to order. 
Microsoft Forms 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Howard Barnes 

Mr H Barnes 
Director of Studies 

 

 

 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/media/137876/2023-Curriculum-Evening-Rem-L4-U4-Presentation-October-2023-handouts.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/M2FasKXfwH
https://forms.office.com/e/Leti3paeuz

